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News and Notes – Walden Academy 

Plenty of volunteer hours are 
available! We are over halfway 
through the year, so you should have 
at least 20 hours in. I will be sending 
a letter to families who are not at 
this level.  
 
We are going to have work days the 
first Saturday of every month going 
forward. We have posted our 
volunteer jobs online with tasks for 
work days and other days as well. 
You can sign up for our jobs at 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/7
0A094EA5A72FA13-volunteer.  
 
We do not have a maintenance 
person on our staff and rely on our 

Director’s News 

 Dear Parents 

We are sending home a mid-year 
survey in this gold folder. Your 
feedback is important to us! 
Please return your survey with 
your input on our strengths and 
areas for growth.   
 
This Friday will be a spirit day. 
Students may dress in sports 
jerseys. 

Looking for an easy way to 
support Walden? Look for more 
information on the Target Red 
Card in this gold folder.  

If you are having difficulty 
earning enough volunteer hours, 
monetary participation can be 

families to help keep our facilities 
up and running. We had lots of 
help from our volunteers with 
facilities over the summer. We 
hope that our volunteers will step 
up again to help us make Walden 
a great place for our students to 
learn! 
 
Please submit photos of school 
activities for our yearbook by 
March 1st. You may submit them 
by email or drop off a CD at the 
front office. You may email them 

to Cynthia Roach - 
cynroach@yahoo.com or Sandra 
Velazquez - 
sandravlzqz@yahoo.com 
 

Go River Hawks! 

 made in lieu of 50% of a 
family's obligation. The 
contribution rate is $10.00 per 
hour. Donations of materials 
can similarly count toward the 
family hours at the rate of one 
hour equals $10.00 of value. 
Please contact the front office 
if you would like to meet your 
volunteer hour requirement 
this way. 

 

 

 

School  D irector  Mele  Benz  

Administrat ive  Ass is tant  Yvette  Garcia  

(530)  361-6480  

Upcoming 
Events 

 2/1: Jersey Day 
 

 2/4: Good 
Morning Walden 
 

 2/12: Board Mtg. 
@ 5:30 PM in 
Rm. 3 
 

 2/14: 100th Day 
of School 

 

 2/18-2/22: No 
School 

 
 

 
 

Walden CARES 

 

*Cooperation* 

*Assertion* 

*Responsibility & 

Respect* 

*Empathy* 

*Self-Control* 

 

 

 

Questions? 
mbenz@ 

waldenacademy.org 
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